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Poetry Day at The Milton Rooms in Malton 

 

Dear Parents,                                                                                                                         
 

On Friday 19th October, I will be accompanying the year 6 children, including the P Factor 

competitors and the runners up, to take part in a poetry workshop at The Milton Rooms. 

This is a fantastic opportunity for them to meet and listen to children’s poets on stage. This year 

they are: -Wes Magee, Audrie Woodhouse and Annelise Emmans-Dean.  After lunch they will watch 

schools from Ryedale and our own entry from Langton take part in the P Factor competition in which 

the competitors perform a poem in front of a panel of judges. We have been very successful in this 

competition, having won it twice and been the runners up once!  No pressure on our current team- 

just enjoy the experience! 

We will leave school on a coach at 9.10am and return to school in time for the close of the school 

day. We would be grateful for a donation of £5.00 towards the transport. The children will need 

to bring a packed lunch with them and to wear their school uniform. 

Please give your permission via ParentPay by Tuesday 16th October. 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mrs R. Laverack 

 


